
YEARBOOKS​ are coming! Paddock is proud to 
announce 2019-2020 yearbooks are in the works. Paddock has  not had a yearbook for many 
years, so this is exciting news! 
 
In an effort to keep the cost of a yearbook low, we reached out to local businesses and sold ad 
space that will be in the back of the book. Milan has a great community of small business 
owners, and together, they helped us pay for more than ½ of our 60 page, full color yearbook! 
As a result, the final cost of a yearbook is $4 per student!  
 
 
Every child in ECSE, Young 5’s and Kindergarten, First, and Second Grade will receive a 
yearbook. Books will be distributed the week of June 8, 2020. If you would like to donate extra 
money to help cover the cost for another child, it will be greatly appreciated. All students will get 
a yearbook, regardless of their ability to pay. 
 
Please submit $4.00 and the completed form below in an envelope 
labeled with your child’s name by February 7, 2020. 
 
Please make checks payable to: Paddock Elementary School (memo: Yearbook). 
 

Thank you! See you in the Yearbook! 
____________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
Child Name: _________________________________________________________ 
 
 
Teacher: ____________________________________________________________ 
 
 
Amount : ________________________        CASH     CHECK   (please circle one) 
 
 


